
SAVE THE DATE

Friday, October 18th, 2019
County Executive Laura Curran

and
The Nassau County Department of Human Services

Office for the Aging 

Invite you to the

Nassau County Public Hearing
Held at the Legislative Chambers

1550 Franklin Ave, Mineola

Formal Invitation to Follow

For More Information Please Call 516-227-8955


